


Municipality of the District of Argyle 
Building Official Vehicle 

TENDER 

March 21 th
, 2022 

The Municipality of the District of Argyle is seeking interested parties to supply 
one work vehicle to extend the current fleet. The main purpose of the vehicles is 
to transport building officials to and from sites, these sites could have terrain that 
is not suitable for any vehicle. Vehicle for a truck to be¼ or½ ton and four-wheel 
drive. Preference would be a new vehicle. Bids will be accepted that have a 
vehicle less than 2 years old and under 25,000 KM at the time of sale. 

- Electrical heated mirrors /Vo
- ABS \J,es 

- Backup Camera (Optional) Yes
-Ac fes 
- Heated front seats /11.:>Four-whee1 drive (4x4) Y € S

Cargo box with plastic liner 9 ·t S 
- Power windows y� S - High Fuel Efficiency Y,� > . . 
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You are invited to supply a bid in a sealed envelope marked "MODA Building 
Official Vehicle", no later than 2:00 PM April 71h, 2022.

The Municipality reserves the right to reject any or all tenders, not necessarily 
accept the lowest tender, or to accept any tender which it may consider to be in 
its best interest. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter please direct them to Kyle 
Boudreau, Director of Operational Services at 902 774-1553.






